Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] RE: Letter of Support for Permanent Wetland Rules, in Response to RRC's Objection
Attachments: 2022.08.11 SELC Comments to RRC in Support of Proposed Permanent Rules.pdf

From: Julie Youngman <jyoungman@selcnc.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 4:48:03 PM

To: rrc.comments <rrc.comments@oah.nc.gov>; Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>; Liebman, Brian R
<brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov>; Reynolds, Phillip T <preynolds@ncdoj.gov>

Cc: Peter Raabe <praabe@americanrivers.org>; kemp@cfrw.us <kemp@cfrw.us>; rick.savage
<rick.savage@carolinawetlands.org>; Todd Miller <toddm@nccoast.org>; Grady O’Brien
(obrien@ncconservationnetwork.org) <obrien@ncconservationnetwork.org>; manley@ncwf.org <manley@ncwf.org>;
jill@soundrivers.org <jill@soundrivers.org>; Kelly Moser <kmoser@selcnc.org>

Subject: [External] RE: Letter of Support for Permanent Wetland Rules, in Response to RRC's Objection

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Dear Commissioners, Staff of the Rules Review Commission, and Mr. Liebman:

Following up on the email below and my submission of the attached comments last week, | write to request the option
to speak at the Rules Review Commission meeting on Thursday, August 28, 2022, regarding 15A NCAC 02H .1301, .1401,
.1402, .1403, .1404, .1405. If | speak, it would be in favor of the rules.

Thank you and best wishes,

Julie Furr Youngman
Senior Attorney

Southern Environmental Law Center
601 West Rosemary Street, Suite 220
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Office (919) 967-1450

Direct (919) 874-5636

Mobile (919) 619-3518

southernenvironment.org

This electronic message and any attached files are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s)
named above. This communication may contain material protected by attorney-client, work product, or other privileges.

From: Julie Youngman

Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 4:51 PM

To: rrc.comments@oah.nc.gov; Jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov

Cc: praabe@americanrivers.org; kemp@cfrw.us; Rick.savage@carolinawetlands.org; toddm@nccoast.org; Grady O’Brien
(obrien@ncconservationnetwork.org) <obrien@ncconservationnetwork.org>; manley@ncwf.org; jill@soundrivers.org;
Kelly Moser <kmoser@selcnc.org>

Subject: Letter of Support for Permanent Wetland Rules, in Response to RRC's Objection




Dear Commissioners and Staff of the Rules Review Commission:

Please find enclosed a copy of comments we are submitting in support of the Permanent Wetland Rules (15A N.C.
Admin. Code 02H .1301, .1401-.1405) and in response to the Rules Review Commission’s objection to those rules, for
consideration at your upcoming meeting.

Best wishes,

Julie Furr Youngman
Senior Attorney

Southern Environmental Law Center
601 West Rosemary Street, Suite 220
Chapel Hill, NC 27516

Office (919) 967-1450
Direct (919) 874-5636
Mobile (919) 619-3518
southernenvironment.org

This electronic message and any attached files are confidential and are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s)
named above. This communication may contain material protected by attorney-client, work product, or other privileges.

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



